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Partners for Water and Sanitation 

 

Note on project reports 

 
The following report has been prepared by Partners for Water and Sanitation  

in response to a project Terms of Reference. 
 

The content of the report is based on the opinion of the author(s) and does not 
necessarily represent the opinions of the wider PfWS partnership,  

or the project funders. 
 

Any extracts from the report should only be used with prior permission  
of the report author(s). 

 
 
 
























